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Decree 124/2009 – Intellectual Property.
On February 24, 2009 Decree 124/2009 (the "Decree") was published in the Official Gazette through which intellectual property rights are acknowledged to film directors with respect to their audiovisual work product. 
 

The Decree sets forth a collection society that will be exclusively channelled through Directores Argentinos Cinematográficos (“D.A.C”), Asociación General de Directores Autores Cinematográficos y Audiovisuales.
 

Through the enactment of the Decree the civil association named D.A.C. is entitled to represent within the territory of Argentina all film and audiovisual directors, be them foreign or Argentineans, in the perception, administration and distribution o of the authors´ rights granted by Intellectual Property Law 11.723 as amended, consisting of proceeds derived from the use or broadcasting of such works. D.A.C. is the sole entity authorized to agree with third parties that use or commercialize such works the amounts to be collected and form of collection. 
 

The Secretary of Media with the participation of DAC shall approve, fix and/or modify the fees or the retribution or the formula of calculation to be applied by third parties users of such works.
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If you have any question or comment concerning this newsletter, do not hesitate to contact us by calling at (54 11) 4116-4155 or via e-mail to info@kahale.com.ar.

Kahale Abogados is not responsible for any action taken or omission thereto with relation to or as a consequence of the information of this newsletter and shall under no circumstances be responsible for damages arising as a consequence of the use of said information. Readers are advised to seek for specific counsel in each particular case.
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